Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, Florida's Turnpike Enterprise announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: (MEETING POSTPONED) Thursday, September 19, 2019, 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: (MEETING POSTPONED) Citrus County National Guard Armory, 8551 W. Venable Street, Crystal River, FL 34429

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Information Meeting for the design of the Suncoast Parkway 2 (SR 589), Phase 2, from SR 44 to CR 486, in Citrus County, Florida (Financial Project Identification Number: 442764-1) has been POSTPONED and will be rescheduled for a future date that has not yet been determined.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Francisco Cardona, PE, PTOE, Project Manager for Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (HNTB) PO Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3461, by phone at (407)264-3029 or by email at Francisco.Cardona@dot.state.fl.us. Please note this Public Meeting has been POSTPONED.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Francisco Cardona. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Francisco Cardona, PE, PTOE, Project Manager for Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (HNTB) PO Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3461, by phone at (407)264-3029 or by email at Francisco.Cardona@dot.state.fl.us. For project information and updates, you may visit the project website at www.suncoast2.com.
